
Foxview PTO

Upcoming
Events

Feb 20th: PTO Meeting

Feb 27th-Mar 10th: Seroogy

Chocolate & Coffee Fundraiser

Mar 20th: PTO Meeting

Mar 28th: Seroogy Fundraiser

Items Distribution

April 17th: PTO Meeting

Newsletter

Stay Up to Date
Facebook: Foxview

Intermediate School PTO

Donate
PayPal:

fxpto@depere.k12.wi.us 

Seroogy  Spring
Fundraiser

Weekend Food
Backpacks

The food backpack
program continues to help
students weekly. Use the 
 Sign-Up Genius link in the

weekly messenger to
register to volunteer or

donate.

The Seroogy Spring Fundraiser Starts
on February 27th. 




 Fundraiser Overview



Once again this year, we will be participating in
the Seroogy Chocolate Bar and Coffee
Fundraiser. Order Forms will be sent home at
the end of February and need to be returned by
March 10th. All orders will be available for pick
up on March 28th & 29th; just in time to go into
Easter Baskets!




If any parent would like to volunteer their time
to coordinate the fundraiser, please contact the  

PTO at fxpto@depere.k12.wi.us

We need your input!



To better serve our school and encourage
parent support, the PTO has created an
anonymous survey. Feedback on events, ideas
for future engagement, and general comments
will help our PTO better serve the students and
teachers at Foxview!
All surveys will be anonymous and responses are
greatly appreciated. Look for the link in the
weekly messenger to participate.

Parent Survey


